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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 3:46 PM
To: JUDtestimony
Cc: occupyhilomedia@yahoo.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB238 on Jan 31, 2013 14:05PM

Categories: Red Category

HB238
Submitted on: 1/31/2013
Testimony for JUD on Jan 31, 2013 14:05PM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Kerri Marks Individual Support No

Comments: Strongly support this bill. I would also recommend the per diem be raised higher than the
proposed $90 for neighbor island witnesses. We don't all have friends and family on Oahu, and we
may need to stay in a hotel room too. I see no difference in flying from the mainland or from a
neighbor island as to the hardship that would entail. Besides covering the costs of lodging, food, and
incidentals witnesses will also miss work and a lot of people, esp. on the outer islands, are self-
employed.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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